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What has your ministry been working on for the past quarter?
The Formations ministry has been working on a cohesive plan of discipleship for the FBG
family. This has included continuing to find ways to help people get into a small group and
developing opportunities to train new small group facilitators. We have also been preparing for
the launch of the new core classes in the Fall along with other adult classes on Sunday
morning and the Bible studies, classes and ministries on Wednesday nights.

The Generations ministry has been training mentors who are ready to help others who are
looking for someone to walk with them in a one-on-one setting as well as developing new small
groups and planning for Fall opportunities for those who are 55+ and to encourage intentional
intergenerational engagement.

What can we pray about?
Wisdom in developing a clear path into serving for all members.

How can we get involved?
Let us know of your interest in serving and meeting needs.


